
Hello Warriors, 

I hope everyone is staying dry and safe!  We are continuing to monitor Dorian’s path and impacts 

carefully.    

I want to share the plan for tomorrow.  Dillon Christian School will operate on a two hour delay Friday, 

September 6, 2019.  This will give me the opportunity to inspect the roads and campus.  The first bell will 

ring at 10:00 am and the tardy bell will ring at 10:10 am.   

The Lumberton bus route will also run on a two-hour delay.    

Pick up will be as follows: 

Exit 22:  9:15 am 

Exit 17:  9:30 am 

As of right now, DCS Varsity Warriors will play against Robert E Lee tomorrow night.  We will update 

you if anything changes. 

Please join me in prayer for all those in the path of Dorian.   If there is anything DCS can do to help you 

and your family during this time, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

In His service, 

Mandy Mussman 


